Suspension of Post Office Box service
at Sha Tin Central Post Office

Hongkong Post announced today (July 12) that, in view of a public event
to be held outside Sha Tin Government Offices this Sunday (July 14), the Post
Office Box Lobby of Sha Tin Central Post Office located in the building will
be closed and the service will be suspended.

For enquiries, please call the Hongkong Post enquiry hotline at 2921
2222.
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